
37114 Correspondence 

From: @northcare.co.uk  
Sent: 30 November 2021 12:36 
To: Emma Gunter Emma.Gunter@edinburgh.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: Northcare 
 
Good Afternoon Emma, 
 
I hope you are keeping well? 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
    

 
  

 
We are progressing designs for a new care home in the City of Edinburgh and would love the 
opportunity to meet with you and Shirley to show you the proposal. Myself and  would 
accommodate any day and time that suited you if you are allowed to meet in person at this stage. If 
not, I can post or email a full pack to you for reference so you are kept in the loop with what we are 
proposing to bring to Edinburgh.  
 
 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Director 

Northcare (Scotland) Ltd 

Lindsayfield Lodge Care Home 

Rosaburn Avenue 

East Kilbride 

G75 9DE 

Tel:  

 

 
 

For a preview of all 7 of our Northcare homes, please click the link below. 

 

http://www.northcare.co.uk  

 



 

From: Emma Gunter  
Sent: 01 December 2021 10:46 
To: @northcare.co.uk 
Cc: Shirley Middleton Shirley.Middleton@edinburgh.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: Northcare 
 
Morning , 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
It’s good news to hear you are planning another development in Edinburgh, and Shirley and I would 
be pleased to meet with you to discuss further.  What about morning of Tuesday 14 December, say 
10/10.30am? 
 
Kind regards, 
Emma 
 

 




